
                    
 

 

BE IN THE KNOW, 2017 – 2018  
 

Be in the Know encourages you to have a biometric screening once per campaign year. You 
do not need to complete another biometric screening if you already participated at one of 
our previous screening events (October 9 – December 4, 2017, March 15 – 19, 2018, or May 
8, 2018), or previously submitted your personal results to AREUFIT on or after September 1, 
2017. Participants will only receive credit for one biometric screening during this year’s Be 
in the Know campaign, which runs September 1, 2017 – August 31, 2018.  

“LAST CHANCE” BIOMETRIC SCREENING DATE:  

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27 
 

To register for your 
biometric screening 

appointment, please visit 
www.hr.upenn.edu/myhr/registration. 

 

Click under “Filter by Category” and 
choose “Health Screenings 5 (June 27)”   

to list available screening times. 
 

9am – 1pm 

Irvine Auditorium 
Amado Recital Hall 
3401 Spruce Street 

 

Important notes: 
• This is the final on-campus biometric screening for the Be in the Know 2017 – 2018 

campaign year.  
• You may also submit results obtained from your personal physician, using a 

Biometric Screening Consent Form, available on the Be in the Know website at 
www.hr.upenn.edu/beintheknow. Personal results must be obtained by June 30, 
2018 and submitted by July 31, 2018.  

 

For more information: 
Please contact qowl@hr.upenn.edu or visit www.hr.upenn.edu/beintheknow. 
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